September 12, 1972

Ms. Sally Helgeson

Village Voice

80 University Place
New York, New York

Dear Ms. Helgeson:

On behalf of the FLP I wish to thank you for the favorable
article you wrote which appeared in the August 17th, 1972
issue of the Village Voice.

We were delighted with your clear expression of our funda-
mental principles and how one principle integrates with
another.

We would be most interested in cooperating futther with you
should you wish to devote some coverage to our campaigns for
Congress in the 18th C.D. and Assembly in the 65th A.D.

Further, should you‘have a personal interest in the FLP, we
would be pleased to have you join us at our next general meeting
to be held Sunday, September 17, at 1:00 PM at the Williams Club,
24 East 39th Street, Manhattan,

Again, thank you for the article.

Sincerely,

Linda E. Klasman
Publicity Chairperson



